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PRESS RELEASE
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CALENDAR 2022
The Gibraltar Heritage Trust is pleased to announce the sale launch of our 2022 Calendar. This year’s calendar features a set of new images of Gibraltar in the early to mid-1950s. 
Although only 70 years ago, the images show a much simpler Gibraltar when the world was recovering from the Second World War, the last of Gibraltar’s evacuated civilians had returned to the Rock only a few years earlier and the pace of life was much slower than today.
The photographs featured first came to light in 2018 when UK based journalist Gerard Richardson was working on a project involving the identification and scanning of a library of more than 25,000 negatives. They all belonged to his photographer friend Ivor Nicholas, now in his eighties. Ivor Nicholas was stationed with the RAF Gibraltar during this period and has recalled fond memories of his time here. 
Although the original negatives were in black and white, an interesting twist has been to colourise the images by use of an app. Although not historically accurate, the use of colour gives a new dimension to the images, perhaps even making them more relatable and offering a flavour of life on the Rock back then. The Trust would like to thank Ivor Nicholas and Gerard Richardson for permission to use and reproduce the images and Edgar Triay for the inspiration to add the colour.
By purchasing this calendar you are helping the Gibraltar Heritage Trust to continue its work for the preservation of our local heritage. 
Numbers are limited and calendars sold out quickly last year, so make sure you get your copy early to avoid disappointment.
Calendar’s will be sold at £8.00 from the Main Guard shop or online www.gibraltarheritagetust.org.gi. 
EDITORS NOTE:

The Calendar’s will be on sale in The Main Guard Heritage shop from Wednesday 13th October.
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